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Honourable Narendra Modi 

Prime Minister 

152 South Block 

Raisina Hill 

New Delhi-110011 

India 

6th June 2023/sm 

 

 

Dear Prime Minister, 

  

We extend our heartfelt condolences to you and the entire nation following the recent rail 

disaster. Our thoughts and prayers are with the victims, their families, and all those affected 

by this tragic event. 

  

Please know that we stand with you during this difficult time and offer our support in any way 

we can. We are confident that, under your leadership, the necessary steps will be taken to 

investigate the incident, provide assistance to the affected families, and ensure the safety and 

continued growth of the Indian railway system. 

  

We commend the bravery and dedication of the emergency services, first responders and 

railway workers, as well as ordinary citizens, who worked tirelessly during the rescue efforts. 

  

Our hearts go out to you, your team and your people, as you deal with this terrible accident. If 

there is anything we can do to aid in the recovery process, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

With sincere condolences, 

 

 
Howard Rosen 

Chairman  
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